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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HJR 11. 

 

Making it more difficult for gathering enough signatures  won't stop petitions that have 

out-of-state support or money behind using Oregon as a test state. It will only make it 

more difficult for local initiatives to gather enough signatures, stopping grassroots 

initiatives. 

 

It is evident that the sponsors of the bill have never sponsored a petition. 


